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Comments: Please don't support the proposed gold mine adjacent to the "Frank." You know as well as I do, the

destructive practices and chemicals used by the mine, will permanently have a negative impact the landscape

and its wildlife. The chemicals will leach into the soils and flow into the rivers that know no boundaries.  Our

wilderness areas are worth far more than gold, and the Frank Church Wilderness Area is arguably the most

valuable of all. 


